
 
An invitation to attend the Forest School Open Morning on Saturday 20 September 2025, 
8.30am-12.30pm 
  
I very much hope that the new academic year has got off to a flying start for you and your 
school. 
  
I’m writing to invite your families to Forest School’s Open Morning on Saturday 20 September 
2025, 8:30am–12:30pm. 
  
Open Morning is a chance to see Forest in action. Pupils will be in lessons, rehearsals and on 
the sports field, as well as guiding tours and performing in musical ensembles. Visitors will 
also be able to speak informally with teaching staff, support staff and pupils. 
  
Although on a normal school day parents can drop their children off in front of the school, as 
usual there is no parking available within the School grounds for Open Morning visitors. 
Parking spaces in the narrow roads around the School are limited. 
  
We advise that the best and most comfortable way for families to travel to Open Morning will 
be by using public transport. 
  
I would be grateful if you could remind parents that they should book their places at Open 
Morning through the School website here. 
  
All parents who register will receive a programme via email in advance. 
  
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact our Admissions Team 
(admissions@forest.org.uk). 
  
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Claire Tao 
Warden 
Forest School  
London, E17 3PY  
Tel: 0208 509 4656/7 
Email:  admissions@forest.org.uk 
www.forest.org.uk  
 

 
 
 

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fwww.forest.org.uk%2fadmissions-overview%2fadmissions-events%2fadmissions-events-4%2f&c=E,1,JaqUc2KAFXRo4eEiwIqYTAUaeFvb3xN_stfq0zzADKbVB_j20s1HY0R89nzAcmrPv-IJBcMb3ACAohDBZSK2EXhUbR5LayUVRotij2im9LuY&typo=1
mailto:admissions@forest.org.uk
mailto:admissions@forest.org.uk
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=http%3a%2f%2fwww.forest.org.uk%2f&c=E,1,nlMLK4w4ylvsGaZVAHISvLI7oW6ExB4FsdsAtMIY7FOARahsfhjZtOA6W7DrhtdBoeI8eQoVAa6-bETLWOM9U3e0RrcgRUIl1B8buhSzmasygT5Bs5WOFQ,,&typo=1

